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September 5, 2018 
 
William Silliman 
City of Wellington 
12300 West Forest Hill Blvd 
Wellington, FL  33414 
 
Dear Mr. Silliman: 
 
This letter is intended to reflect that SPSVAR, LLC is the only Premier Solution Provider that 
provides IBM hardware and maintenance for Superion LLC. Superion LLC does not work directly 
with any other iSeries hardware provider. 
 
Superion LLC recognizes that you have the choice in which hardware and hardware maintenance 
vendor your City chooses to work with.  However, this may present issues that may not be present 
with SPSVAR, LLC given their experience and depth of knowledge of our products. We work with 
SPSVAR, LLC to certify the products they offer our customers. 
 
SPSVAR, LLC is the only IBM business partner approved by Superion LLC to determine the 
needs and resources required for the Superion NaviLine applications that run on the IBM 
hardware platform. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
800-727-8088. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Lafeber 
President & CCO 


